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Headteacherɠs News 
 

We would like to inform parents and carers that the school is launching a new student                      
attendance system after half term. Good attendance and punctuality are two of the most                  
important factors in students achieving their academic potential and we expect our students 
to be in school on time every day. Our new attendance system will build on our already strong 
attendance and it will provide a more structured and timely system for responding to declines 
in attendance.  Please take the time to read the information overleaf on our new attendance 
system. Highlands is an inclusive school and we support families whose children have health 
and well-being dif̉culties that impact on attendance to school. If you have any questions 
about our new attendance system please contact your child's Head of Year to discuss this                   
further. Thank you for your support.   

Wishing you all a restful half term break. 

 

Mr McInerney 


